Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League
Juniper Hill Golf Course
March 8, 2016
The 2016 Organizational meeting was held March 8, 2016 at the Juniper Hill Clubhouse.

League Administrator, Ruth Hinkle opened the meeting with an introduction of the 2016 slate of
officers. They are as follows: Administrator — Ruth Hinkle, Co-Administrator — Michele Brown, Secretary
— Carol Payton, Treasurer — P.J. Johnson, Remembrance Fund Treasurer — Barbara Reynolds.

Minutes from the October 7, 2015 were motioned to be accepted by Charlotte Pyles and seconded by
Glenda Abrams. Motion carried.

Financial reports provided at the meeting were as follows:
General Fund balance: $29.20, The Juniper Fund balance: $1,205.57 and the
Remembrance Fund balance: $399.44.
OLD BUSINESS:
The free drop rule was discussed. It was decided to work on more clarification before presented for a
vote.
NEW BUSINESS:
The Juniper:
Shirley Rodgers was unable to attend and sent an update to Ruth Hinkle for presentation. This is
the 25™ anniversary and The Juniper this year will be really special.

Operational guidelines for the Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League were provided by e-mail. The
guidelines were approved for 2016 by consensus.

League play will begin April 6™. Be present at 11:00 and play will start at 11:30.
Donna McNeil, Tournament Chair, presented the 2016 Calendar/Tournament Schedule.

The Rules Seminar, given by Lisa Goins will be Tuesday, April 12 at the Juniper Hill Clubhouse. A
Handicap Seminar will be presented by Donna McNeil also.

Away Play Volunteers:
May: Charlotte Pyles and Barbara Terrell — Henry County Country Club
June: Ruth Hinkle, PJ Johnson and Donna Greer — Weissinger Hills
July: Sue Wood
September: Open
October: Connie Wiard and Aggie Hampton - Wheatley

Meeting to adjourn by Glenda Abrams.

Carol Payton, Secretary



